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Senate Bill 698 is not about public safety—it is about government overreach and 

restricting 

the rights of law-abiding Oregonians. It creates a patchwork of confusing regulations, 

disarms responsible citizens, and does nothing to stop criminals. Lawmakers should 

reject 

this ineffective measure and focus on policies that target violent offenders, not law-

abiding gun 

owners.  I strongly oppose, please vote no. 


